## September 2, 2020

The Montague County Tax Appraisal District Board of Directors met in regular session Wednesday, September 2, 2020 at 3:35 p.m. in the Montague County Tax Appraisal District Meeting Room.

A quorum was declared present by Chairman – David Fenoglio and the meeting was called to order.

Members present were David Fenoglio, Robert Hensell, Tom Jenkins, Bret Meekins, Randy West and Tax Assessor-Collector Kathryn Phillips.

Chairman – David Fenoglio opened the hearing for the Biennial Reappraisal Plan for Tax Years 2021 and 2022.

Chief Appraiser - Kim Haralson reported on changes to the Biennial Reappraisal Plan.

Public Comments: None

A motion to adjourn	was made by T	Com Jenkins,	seconded by	<b>Bret Meekins</b>	and approved	by all
members present.					**	

Secretary	President			